
 

 

                              
 

I have been teaching for over 20 years. After earning my degree in 

Early Childhood Education from Hudson Valley Community College, I 

gained a position at the Pumpkin Patch Childcare Center. During my 

time there I had the privilege of team teaching with my Mom. I 

learned so much from working with her!  

 

I furthered my education at The College of Saint Rose earning 

degrees in Elementary Education and Educational Psychology. Over 

the years I have taught Pre-K, kindergarten, first, and third grades. I 

love to read so I started an after-school book club for students who 

share my passion.  

 

On Christmas day 2012 my husband and I got the best present ever. 

Our daughter Evelyn was born. Evie is a student at All Saints. She loves 

visiting my classroom and meeting my students. It is such a blessing to 

have her at school with me! 

 

A few of my Favorite Things….. 

Spending time with family and friends 

Broccoli, pizza, chocolate and bacon 

The colors of the sunset 

Playing games and reading 

Acting silly and laughing 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


